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Meeting Minutes – 5 December 2018 
Meeting Opened – 7:00pm – Chaired by Hana Papesch 
 
Present –Jackie Hall, Naomi Poole, Hana Papesch, Chris Speirs, Kris Harris, A Stubbles, Nat Behl,  
Rebecca Binks, Janine Wilkins, Nicole Reilly,  
Apologies – Nil 
 
   

Item Discussion Action 
Previous Minutes  
Matters arising 

● Bubbles & Bargains -This was a great fundraiser 
raising $739.00. Well done Hana & Janine. This 
event will be held again next year. The Uniform 
shop is to purchase new racks and table cloths. 

● AV Equipment for library – Michael to meet with 
Chris and confirm type of TV to be purchased. 

● Christmas photos – what a fantastic fundraiser. 
Well done Nat raising $2,500.00. This event will 
also happen again next year. 

● Happy Handz – Notice to go in Newsletter and on 
class dojo regarding this fundraiser. 

● Kiss & Drop Zone – Chris met with Janelle again 
and have re-submitted the proposal to the road & 
safety committee. We will find out if the zone is 
approved either by the end of the year or early 
2019. 

 

 
 
 
 
To Action – Chris Speirs 
 
 
 
 
To Action – Hana Papesch 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
Correspondence ● Audit 2017 completed. Thank you Adrian for your 

work in completing this report 
 

 
 

Treasurer’s report ● Profit & Loss report as at 04.12.2018 
 

 
 

Uniform shop 
report 

● Nil  

Principal’s report ● Attached 
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General Business 
  ● Martin Family Fundraiser – The school community 

will be looking into potential fundraisers to 
support Jess Martin and her daughter Armani 
early next year. Any ideas would be greatly 
appreciated. 

● Uniforms – Janine brought in the new sports 
uniform. Looks great. Good job Janine. 

● Outdoor Learning Area-Contractors will have their 
tenders on 19.12.18 and George from Asset 
Management will choose the most appropriate 
tender (based on price and start date on 20.12.18. 
the goal is to have project started in January 2019. 

● 2019 Wish List – The school required two SMART 
boards and four non-interactive screens costing 
$22,000. The school will purchase these early next 
year. 

● Australia Day – Barb Adams from the Red Cross 
approached the P & C regarding running games 
down at the oval.  The P & C have informed Barb 
that we won’t be running events in 2019. 

● Keys to P & C shed – Hana to have a locked box so 
people can have access to the shed. 
 

Next Meeting: Wednesday, 20 February 2019- 7pm  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action – Chris Speirs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting closed 8.40pm 

 


